
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP 
MARCH 23, 2020 

 
Upper Oxford Township Board of Supervisors held a work session via teleconference call on Monday, 
March 23, 2020.  Messrs. Fleischmann and Reyburn joined Scott Rugen for the call.  Topics discussed are 
as follows: 

 
• Covid – 19 Updates 
• Township property tax extensions 
• Business Closures 
• Emergency Declaration extension/renewal 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Scott A. Rugen 
Chairman, Board of Supervisors 
 
 


